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Communications received from certain Member 
States concerning their Policies regarding the 

Management of Plutonium 
 

 

 

 

 

1. The Director General has received a note verbale, dated 23 January 2007, from the Permanent 
Mission of Germany to the IAEA; notes verbales, dated 1 February 2007, from Permanent Missions of 
China, France, Japan, the Russian Federation, Switzerland and the United Kingdom of Great Britain 
and Northern Ireland to the IAEA; a note verbale, dated 7 February 2007, from the Permanent Mission 
of the United States of America to the IAEA; and a note verbale, dated 22 October 2008, from the 
Permanent Mission of Belgium to the IAEA, stating that in order to reflect recent developments with 
regard to the physical protection of nuclear material, their Governments will apply a revised version of 
paragraph 7 of the “Guidelines for the Management of Plutonium” published in document 
INFCIRC/549. 

2. In light of the request expressed in the notes verbales, the texts of the notes verbales are enclosed 
for the information of all Member States. 
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